To all applicants:

Effective immediately, the Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) deadline to submit applications has
been extended to Friday, January 10, 2014. The time and:place will remain the same.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact'the LRGVDC Procurement Department.
Regards, -

Victor Morales



